
Rhode Island Early Intervention 

EI Agencies Working with Children who are Deaf 
or Hard of Hearing and Their Families 

Rhode Island's Early Intervention (EI) providers are working to meet the needs of 
children who are deaf or hard of hearing and their families.   The providers listed 
below have staff with experience in supporting the unique needs of children who 
are deaf or hard of hearing.  They understand the importance of early language 
development with an emphasis on each child's unique strengths and needs.   They 
work closely with our community partners to provide your child with a well- 
rounded team of professionals.  Our EI providers encourage and support families 
in the exploration of all communication opportunities for their child and family, 

If your child has been identified with any degree of hearing loss, contact one of 
these Early Intervention programs today.1 

1 Each EI agency covers a range of cities and towns.  If you reach out to a program who does not provide 

services in your area, they will gladly help you reach one that does.  
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Meeting Street 
1000 Eddy Street 
Providence, RI 02905 
Ph. 533-9100,  Fax. 533-9105 
Referral line. 533-9104 

Seven Hills Rhode Island 
178 Norwood Ave. 
Cranston, RI 02905 
Ph. 921-1470, Fax. 762- 0837 

 

 Family Service of RI 
134 Thurbers Avenue 
Providence, RI  02905-4754 
Ph. 331-1350, Fax. 277-3388 
Referral line. 519-2307  
Referral line for Spanish speaking 
families. 519-2308 

Groden Center 
610 Manton Avenue
Providence, RI 02909
Ph. 525-2380, Fax. 525-2382

Looking Upwards, Inc. 
2974 East Main Road 
Portsmouth, RI 02871 
Mailing Address: PO Box 838 
Portsmouth, RI 02871 
Ph. 293-5790, Fax. 293-5796 




